
 

 

15th January 2025 

 

Y3/4 Educational Visit to Creswell Crags 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

As part of our topic in the Spring term ‘Stone Age’, we have arranged an 

educational visit to Creswell Crags in Derbyshire.  This amazing limestone 

gorge was once home to Ice Age animals and Stone Age hunters. During the 

visit, the children will explore one of the caves in Creswell Crags to hear 

stories of survival in the Stone Age.  They will experience what it took to survive 

as a Stone Age person and start to understand what art meant to the very 

first artists by becoming a prehistoric painter.  

 

The trip will take place on Friday 7th February 2025. The coaches will leave at 

9:00am. All children must be in school on time to be registered by their class 

teacher. The coach will leave Creswell at 2:30pm and we should be back at 

school between 3:30 and 3:45pm, depending on traffic. Children should 

come to school wearing school uniform t-shirt and jumper with warm trousers 

and outdoor footwear for the outdoor activities. 

 

Children will need to bring a packed lunch with them and a water bottle. If 

your child is entitled to a free school meal and would like to order a packed 

lunch, then please notify the school office. 

 

The cost of the trip is £24 which includes the coach fare and three activities 

during the day: Stone Age Cave Story, Survival Skills workshop and Art of the 

Ancients workshop.  

 

Please make payment and give consent for your child to attend via your 

ParentPay account by Thursday 31st January 2025. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

The Y3/4 team – Miss Hurt, Mrs Thompson, Miss Danks and Miss Fletcher-Adams 
 


